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Statement from TN Attorney General Herbert H. Slatery III regarding  
Facebook Antitrust Investigation: 

 
“Data security and data privacy are important to all of us.  Companies that control significant 
sectors of this market have a responsibility to protect the public.  Because of their market power 
and anticompetitive conduct, we think an investigation is warranted.  We look forward to 
working as part of a bipartisan team of attorneys general to see where an investigation leads.”   
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